
HHS MANDATE BLOCKED
The U.S. Supreme Court has put the brakes on the infamous
Health  and  Human  Services  (HHS)  mandate  that  would  force
Catholic non-profits, and objecting private businessmen, to
pay  for  abortion-inducing  drugs,  contraception,  and
sterilization.  The  issue  has  yet  to  be  fully  resolved.

On January 24, the Supreme Court issued an injunction blocking
enforcement of the HHS mandate. It affirmed Justice Sonia
Sotomayor’s New Year’s Eve order in the case; she acted on an
appeal from the Little Sisters of the Poor to stop enforcement
of the edict.

The issue was decided on procedural grounds. The high court
enjoined the Obama administration from enforcing the mandate
on the sisters while the case is pending before the 10th U.S.
Circuit Court of Appeals.

What is significant about this ruling is that it weakens the
administration’s argument that it was accommodating Catholic
non-profits by allowing the Little Sisters to designate a
third-party  administrator  to  provide  for  these  morally
objectionable services.

The record is mixed on the many appeals heard by the courts on
this issue; we have won some, and lost some. That is why the
Supreme Court will eventually decide this matter once and for
all.

It is revealing that among those who are working against the
First Amendment religious liberty rights of Americans are many
atheist and left-wing civil liberties organizations. So-called
victims’ groups are also involved, as are Catholic dissident
groups. We expect them to lose in the end.
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